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DSL Forum Liaison to:

Mr. Tony Jeffree, Chair IEEE 802.1
E-mail: tony@jeffree.co.uk
From:

Gavin Young, DSL Forum Technical Committee Chair 
gyoung@dslforum.org

Date: May 20th, 2004
Subject: DSL Forum Liaison to IEEE 802.1
Dear Mr. Jeffree:
The DSL Forum Architecture & Transport group has initiated work on recommendations that use Ethernet as an infrastructure in DSL aggregation networks. In order to complete our recommendations, we would like to understand what has been specified or is in process in the area of Ethernet user plane OAM mechanisms that operate end-to-end in an Ethernet based network.
We would appreciate it if the IEEE experts could appraise us of their progress.
Our next meeting is in Prague, Czech Republic on 16-19 August 2004
Sincerely,

Gavin Young

DSL Forum Technical Chair

Attachments: Working texts:  WT-101
